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Maintenance work on the M11/A120/A11 – traffic management bulletin  
 
Period: Tuesday 3rd to Sunday 8th April 2018,  
 
 
 
Progress overview  
 

Our work on the bridlepath between Birchanger Village and Stansted Airport has 
completed. We would like to thank users for their continued patience during the 
work.  
 
This week, work will continue on the M11 northbound junction 7 exit slip road for 
the A414 and Harlow. The work involves stabilising the western embankment and 
requires overnight closures (Monday to Friday only) until mid-April. A diversion will 
be in place via junction 8 but as it is a lengthy route, road users are advised to 
plan journeys in advance.  
 
There will also be a lane closure on the M11 junction 7 northbound for 1000m to 
carry out vegetation clearance on the adjacent embankment.  
 
Elsewhere on the M11, electrical work will continue southbound between 
junctions 8 (A120/Stansted) and 9 (A11) with lane closures planned overnight.  
 
Finally, on the M11 northbound at junction 14 for Girton, Highways England and 
its delivery partners are continuing to monitor and investigate embankment 
stability issues. If corrective action is required, details will be shared via this 
bulletin as soon as confirmed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specific details of our planned carriageway restrictions can be found below: 
 
 



Traffic management 
 

 
Date/time 

 

 
Restriction/closure 

 
Diversion 

Tuesday 3 to Friday 6 April 
(inclusive). 
 

Birchanger bridlepath – 
surfacing works have 
completed. 

No diversion required. 

Tuesday 3 to Friday 6 April 
(inclusive). 
 
Overnight 9pm to 5am. 

M11 junction 7 
(A414/Harlow) – 
northbound exit slip road 
closure. 

A clearly signed diversion 
will be in place via M11 
junction 8 and return. 
Expect delays of 
approximately 25 minutes. 

Tuesday 3 to Friday 6 April 
(inclusive). 
 
Overnight 9pm to 5am. 

M11 junction 7 northbound -
lane closure. 

No diversion required – 
expect minor delays. 

Tuesday 3 to Friday 6 April 
(inclusive). 
 
Overnight 9pm to 5am. 

M11 junctions 8 
(A120/Stansted) to 9 (A11) 
southbound – lane closure. 

No diversion required – 
expect minor delays. 

 


